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MHPA Statement in Response to the House Passing Budget Reconciliation 
Legislation with Harmful Medicaid Cuts 

  

MHPA President and CEO Craig A. Kennedy, MPH issued the following statement in response to 
the House of Representatives passing budget reconciliation legislation containing harmful cuts 
to the Medicaid program: 
 
 
"While we are disappointed that the House passed a reconciliation package containing 
significant cuts to the Medicaid program which will certainly result in millions losing coverage, 
we are eager to work with the Senate to ensure any final reconciliation bill preserves health 
coverage while also affording states flexibility to administer benefits in ways that effectively 
and efficiently address the unique and diverse health care needs of Medicaid beneficiaries." 
 

### 
  
 
About MHPA  

Founded in 1995, Medicaid Health Plans of America (MHPA) is the only national association that 
solely represents the interests of the Medicaid managed care industry. Through its advocacy 
and research work, MHPA supports innovative policy solutions that enhance the delivery of 
comprehensive, cost-effective, and quality health care for Medicaid enrollees. MHPA works on 
behalf of its more than 160-member health plans which serve nearly 52 million Medicaid 
enrollees in 40 states, Washington, D.C., and Puerto Rico. MHPA’s members include for-profit 
and non-profit national, regional, and single-state health plans that compete in the Medicaid 
market. Visit mhpa.org for more information.   
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